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Initiatives for the meeting:  

• Calendar 2007/2008 
• Master Points List  
• Results on FIS-website 
• Limited participation at Criterium 
• Master Rule addition and clarification 
• Equipment Rules for Masters  

 
 
Key information points:  

• Calendar was confirmed the Criterium will be in April 1-5, with FMC taking place on the 
5th 

• The points list was not published as scheduled last season, reason not all results came in 
electronically which created problem posting on web site and calculating points. The 
committee passed a Motion all sites hosting FMC races must use the FIS program or 
summit results that are FIS compatible XML format  

• The working group will continue to study on how to have a quota system if need at the 
Criterium Finals  

• A number of rules for clarified that will be published and updated on The FIS website, 
there was a request to print Master Rules the same as an ICR. 

• A new proposal is being summated to the Equipment Committee. The new proposal is 
the length and radius are change to a Recommendation, The rules concerning maximum 
height of skis/plate and ski boot soles will remain Mandatory.    

 
 
Notes and comments:  

• During the Cross Country report it was noted that World Cross Country Mater Cup will be 
held in the US March 7th in McCall Idaho. This event attracts a large number of 
participants from Europe. 

• Thanks to Anne and Jeff for there attendance when I had another meeting.    
 
Specific information for USSA staff with action items: 

• Need to look at new equipment standards if passed and see how this will effect or USSA 
Maters Equipment Rules. 

• Follow up on the Cross Country event, 
• If USSA will be hoisting FMC events in the future, make sure we can send results in as 

required (FIS format)    
 
 
 
 
 


